Watersong Board Meeting 4-23--2012

Attendees:  John Augsburger, Larry Banks, Joy Bodine, Ron Neuenschwander,
Roxanne Sandul, Ken Webb, Terry Zollinger,

A letter was received from a resident concerning the decision to exclude paper boxes on
the new mailbox posts. The board is in agreement that the mailboxes need to be replaced.
Utility companies need to be contacted before work begins. The replacement will be done
in sections. The proposed plan will be shown to the postman for his ok before we begin.
It is hoped that the boxes will be on the side of the homeowner’s home.

The vote was unanimous to include paper boxes in the plan. Roxanne will respond to the
resident who wrote the letter.

The posts will be painted taupe, and the bottom and top of the street signs will be
repainted the same color. Approval was unanimous.

It was also decided to include 6” of sheet metal at the bottom of the posts.
Lawnscape will fix the muskrat damage done to the Bobay’s property for $250. The work
will be done in the next 2-3 weeks. Joy will contact Larry and Pat to let them know of the

decision.

We need to start the bidding process now. Joy will look in her files for previous bids and
contracts and send them to Ron. Letters inviting bids need to be sent.

Trees that have been pulled out along the barrier between Watersong and Coldwater need
to be replaced. Prices will be procured, and Larry, Roxanne, and Ken will make the
decision about the replacement.

The locusts along Falling Water need to be trimmed.

The next meeting will be June 4 at 7:00 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Joy Bodine
Secretary
Watersong Association



